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OCTOBER IS
ROSARY MONTH

O Mary,
You shine continuously on our
journey 
as a sign of salvation and hope.
We entrust ourselves to you, Health
of the Sick,
who, at the foot of the cross,
were united with Jesus' suffering,
and persevered in your faith.

"Protectress of the Roman people,"
you know our needs,
and we know that you will provide,
so that, as at Cana in Galilee,
joy and celebration may return
after this time of trial.

Help us, Mother of Divine Love,
to conform ourselves to the will of
the Father
and to do what Jesus tells us.
For he took upon himself our
suffering,
and burdened himself with our
sorrows
to bring us, through the cross,
to the joy of the Resurrection.
Amen.

We fly to your protection,
O Holy Mother of God;
Do not despise our petitions
in our necessities,
but deliver us always
from every danger,
O Glorious and Blessed Virgin.

Written by Pope Francis, for the
end of the pandemic. Recite the
rosary and say this prayer
afterward.
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WEBSITE
parish.stbens.net
FACEBOOK
facebook.com/stbensseattle
HOMILIES
parish.stbens.net/homily-recordings

1805 North 49th Street, Seattle WA 98103

STAY CONNECTED

CONTACT US
206.632.0843 parish@stbens.net

After-Hour Emergency 425.954.3434

STEWARDSHIP

Darcy Fulcher, Angel Salangad, Shirlee Haugen,
Shawpei Loh, Ken Kerner, Ann Carey, Jan Bucknell,
Bruno Berselli, Carmen Gonzalez, Nora Taylor, Willie
Kleffner, Easton Brown, Eli Mahnken, Janice   Mosey,
Eugene Haydu, Xavier Schmitt, Ann Person, June Gill,
Tom Weber, Aidan Schellings, John Frantz, Rev. Steve
Roman *Contact the Parish Office to have a name added
to this list. For privacy reasons, the individual   must
expressly give consent.

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

SACRAMENTS

Do you have a baby that you'd like to baptize? Are you
interested in joining the Church, getting confirmed, or
taking steps towards baptism? Are you looking to
prepare for marriage? Please contact Marti Lundberg
or visit parish.stbens.net > sacraments > baptism for
more info.

"The Archdiocese of Seattle is
blessed to have such
dedicated and loving priests.
Because they have answered
a call to serve us, it gives us a
chance to give back. Through
the Called to Serve as Christ
Campaign, we can ensure
the most basic needs of our
past, present, and future
priests are met."
—Most Reverend Daniel H.
Mueggenborg, Bishop

D O N A T E  H E R E



St. Benedict 

Virtual Coffee Hour

SUNDAY | OCTOBER 11, 8:30AM

ZOOM MEET ING ID :  899  6249 8541

PASSWORD:  

SUNDAY | OCTOBER 11, 6PM

ZOOM MEET ING ID :  832 0979 96 10

PASSWORD:  429757

MONDAYS | 7PM

ZOOM ID:  894 8425 7473

Password:  2rzr 1Y

St. Ben's Gospel Study
Prepare for Mass each week with a
study of the upcoming Gospel reading.
Zoom meeting lead by Marti.

stbens



If each household at St. Benedict pledges $25 /
month for 3 years, we will hit our goal of $417,000.
Let's take care of our priests and women religious,

make your pledge today!

In Operation Nightwatch, Archdiocese Deacons go out on Thursday nights
to minister to the homeless. St. Benedict Church and School send them
with clean dry socks to give to people they encounter on cold winter nights.
Participate in this sock drive through Sunday, Oct. 25. Bring your donations
to Mass, our office, or to the FoodBank bin outside the parish office door
downstairs on Wallingford avenue.



@stbenschool@St.Benedict.Seattle @St.Benedict.Seattle.Alumni

SCHOOL NEWS

Those students currently on campus (PS, PK, Kindergarten) will continue to
receive in-person instruction until we are advised that it is no longer safe to
have students in the building.
Tentative return date for students in 1st and 2nd grade is now Monday,
November 2nd.
Tentative return date for students in 3rd and 4th grade is now Monday,
November 9th.
Tentative return date for student in 5th grade is now Monday, November
16th.
Currently, we do not have a set return date for our Middle School students.
We hope to welcome them to campus in November but, December 7th (the
start of the 2nd trimester), may be a more realistic date of return.

It has been a very exciting week here on campus.  Having our Kindergarten back
in the building has, once again brought new life and additional joy into the
building.  With help from a wonderful group  of volunteers, we tested out our
drop-off and pick-up procedures and have adjusted so that we are ready and
efficient when additional students return to campus.  Unfortunately, there is new
doubt as to when additional students will be returning.
 
As you may have already seen from this week’s Key Indicators Data from King
County, there has been a significant increase in transmission of COVID over the
last week. 
 
Yesterday, and again this morning, I spoke directly with a member of the King
County Public Health Department.  She reiterated that we do not need to shut
down school or stop in-person instruction for those students already on campus.
With the numbers where they are, public health is recommending that all schools
slow down their reopening and they strongly urged schools not to bring back
additional students to help avoid a complete shutdown of the school.
 
Based on the new numbers, our written policy, the recommendations from King
County Public Health, and in conjunction with the other Catholic School
principals in North Seattle; I have adjusted our reopening plan and we will not be
adding new classes in the immediate future.
 

Update On Return to Campus

—Brian Anderson, Principal



Monday, Weekday
Gal 4:22-24, 26-27, 31—5:1/

Lk 11:29-32
Tuesday, Weekday

Gal 5:1-6/Lk 11:37-41
Wednesday, Weekday
Gal 5:18-25/Lk 11:42-46

Thursday, St.Teresa of Jesus
Eph 1:1-10/Lk 11:47-54

Friday, Weekday
Eph 1:11-14/Lk 12:1-7

Saturday, St. Ignatius of Antioch
Eph 1:15-23/Lk 12:8-12

Sunday, 29th Sun. in Ord. Time
Is 45:1, 4-6/1 Thes 1:1-5b/Mt 22:15-21
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Go to our homepage and sign
up for the groups that you're
interested in. Scroll to the
bottom where you see this:

STAY U
P-TO

-D
ATE

In this phase of Safe Start Mass, we have two
options: Mass outside for 180 people or Mass
inside for 65 people. Either scenario requires
registration. Sign up for Mass on our homepage!

At St. Benedict, we have a variety of opportunities for you to attend Mass or have time
for prayer in the church in a safe manner. At the same time, please remember the
general dispensation from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass is still in place. You
should not feel pressured to attend Mass. Further, our live stream option will remain in
place for the foreseeable future. 

Sundays, 5PM
Wednesdays, 7PM

LIVESTREAM MASS 

Wednesdays, 5PM–7PM
ADORATION

Sundays, 4:15PM–4:45PM
CONFESSION

Sundays
10AM (Outside, Registration)

5PM (Inside, Registration)

Mondays, 8AM (Inside, No Registration)

Wednesdays, 7PM (Inside, No Registration)

Thursdays, 9AM (Inside, No Registration)

MASS ONSITE

ST. BENEDICT 
CURRENT OFFERINGS

Dispensation from Mass


